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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
Circus Starr Pantomime 2019 

 
This year Circus Starr would like to invite families to the new winter show “The Greatest 
Snowman”, which will be held at Main Hall, Harris Academy Purley, Kendra Hall Road, South 
Croydon CR2 6DT, on Sunday 6th January 2019.  We have been given a limited number of tickets 
for the 7:00pm performance, which will be allocated on a first come first served basis. If you would 
like tickets please complete the form below and return it to the Office.   (Children aged 3 and under 
do not need a ticket).   
 
If you require wheelchair space or have special requirements, please contact Jo Young at 
Circus Starr on Tel – 01260 288690 at least two days before the show and advise them of 
your requirements.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Lynne Haines 
Headteacher 

 
Student Name ………………………………………….. 
 
 
Number of tickets required …..….    at 7:00pm performance of Circus Staff The Greatest 
Snowman 
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